
SITE NOTICE 
DEVELOPMENT IN PROGRESS

Notice is hereby given that planning permission has been granted subject to conditions to  Mr Alan Morris on 22nd December 2010  by Loch Lomond & Trossachs National Park Planning Authority.

Application Reference Number: 2010/0345/DET
Description of the approved development:

Erection of 60 houses
Location of the development:

Benview Place, Callander
Further information regarding the planning permission including the conditions, if any, as well as the plans on which it has been granted can be obtained at all reasonable hours at the National Park Headquarters, Carrochan, Carrochan Road, Balloch, G83 8EG.

Alternatively this information is available online at;

http://www.lochlomond-trossachs.org/planning/
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